
 
 

 

NOTICE OF  
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Pursuant to RSA 198:20-b, the Timberlane Regional School Board will 
hold a public hearing on December 16, 2021 to accept unanticipated 
funds as part of ESSER III Funding in the amount of $1,223,191.28. 

The Education Stabilization Fund in the CARES Act provides that State 
educational agencies will award subgrants to local educational 
agencies to address the impact that the Novel Coronavirus Disease 
2019 (COVID-19) has had, and continues to have, on schools across 
the Nation.  

Funds may be used to address learning loss, prepare schools for 
reopening, and inspection, testing, maintenance, repair, replacement, 
and upgrade projects to improve the indoor air quality in school 
facilities, including mechanical and non-mechanical heating, 
ventilation, and air conditioning systems, filtering, purification and 
other air cleaning, fans, control systems, and window and door repair 
and replacement.  We are required to set aside 20 percent of the 
funds to address learning loss and provide mental health services and 
support among students.  

This hearing will begin at 7:00 pm at the Performing Arts Center, 40 
Greenough Road, Plaistow, NH. 

 
Dr. Kimberly Farah, Chair 

Timberlane Regional School Board 
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